
From: Rebecca Pons
To: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Subject: Devon Cotton Draw 181
Date: Friday, April 29, 2016 10:07:41 AM

Hi Heather,
Here is a map of the last sampling event on this location. As promised, I have over laid the sample
 results from Cardinal. Once you have had a chance to review it, just let me know what it is that you
 think would work in terms of remediating this site. Actually, the pad area doesn’t look to bad to me. 
 Groundwater is 182’ bgs.  Let me know and I will revise the work plan to accommodate the NMOCD
 guidelines and re-submit. I do have BLM approval, so I just need to know how I can accommodate
 the OCD.  I truly thank you for your help as I know that I am in the queue behind many others lol.
 
 

Thank You
 

Rebecca Pons
 
Safety & Environmental Solutions, Inc.
703 East Clinton Street
Hobbs, NM 88240
Office: (575) 397-0510
 
 

mailto:office2@sesi-nm.com
mailto:Heather.Patterson@state.nm.us

